
 

 

SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETINGS 

2018-19 

 

 

 

Tuesday, February 5, 2019, 7:02 AM 

 

Safety Committee Meeting – High School Main Office Conference Room  

 

Attendance:  Douglas Brown, Christopher Snyder, Jim Murtin, Dwayne Prosceno 

 

Discussion:  

1. The RAPTOR system was the main topic of the meeting. The visitor management system would 
allow visitors to swipe their driver’s licenses to run background checks.  It then will produce a 
sticker with a picture, name, date/time, expiration date.  This system would be installed in all 3 
buildings in the office area. 

2. Training for the RAPTOR system will take place in near future.   
3. The Emergency Services System can alert local emergency services in the event something 

would take place. 
4. Discussion occurred regarding the yearly training.  Possible dates were discussed. 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:30 PM 

 

 


